
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
ATISN 19155: Judicial Reviews against the Welsh Government in Relation to Planning 
Matters at Wrexham County Borough Council 
 
Thank you for your request which I received on 11 October 2023.  You asked for: 
 
Under the FOI legislation I would like to obtain details of any judicial reviews that 
have been filed against the Welsh government in relation to planning matters in 
Wrexham. 
 
Specifically, I would request details of any completed or withdrawn judicial reviews in 
relation to the Wrexham local development plan. 
 
I would like the details of the judicial review, i.e. who submitted it, the outcome and if 
costs were claimed by the Welsh government and the amount if available  
   
In response to your request, I can provide the following information: 
 

- A judicial review was issued against the Welsh Ministers in the Cardiff Administrative 
(Planning) Court in the name of Wrexham CBC on 17 August 2023. 
 

- The claim was subsequently discontinued by the claimant on 26 September 2023. 
 

- To the extent that documents relating to the claim are in the public domain, the 
applicant can apply to the Cardiff Administrative (Planning) Court for them.  The 
claim no is AC-2023-CDF-000006. 

 
If you are dissatisfied with the Welsh Government’s handling of your request, you can ask 
for an internal review within 40 working days of the date of this response.  Requests for an 
internal review should be addressed to the Welsh Government’s Freedom of Information 
Officer at: Information Rights Unit, Welsh Government, Cathays Park, Cardiff, CF10 3NQ or 
Email: Freedomofinformation@gov.wales 
  
Please remember to quote the ATISN reference number above. 
  
You also have the right to complain to the Information Commissioner.  The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at: 
  
Information Commissioner’s Office,  
Wycliffe House,  
Water Lane,  
Wilmslow,  
Cheshire,  
SK9 5AF 2  
 
However, please note that the Commissioner will not normally investigate a complaint until it 
has been through our own internal review process. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

06/11/23  

mailto:Freedomofinformation@gov.wales

